
 
Senior All Night Party Fundraisers 

Mercy 2023 Graduates 
Dear Senior Parents / Guardians,  
Now is your chance to order some special graduation decorations and keepsakes to commemorate your daughter’s 
achievements from Mercy, but SSHHH, SOME OF THESE ARE A SECRET!  Monies collected will be used to fund the Senior 
All Night Party! 
 
Mercy Lawn Signs 

- There are three options for Yard Signs to celebrate your graduate.  You can choose to simply say “Mercy 
Graduate” with a two-sided sign ($20) or you can add your graduate’s name or picture to the sign for an 
additional charge ($25).  To order the signs please click this link.  It will allow you to purchase your signs online 
and pay online as well!  All signs MUST be ordered online by May 5.  Signs will be available for pickup at Mercy 
after Baccalaureate Mass Reception.   
 

Pearl Bracelet & Earrings  
(Note: The girls aren’t supposed to know they are getting a pearl necklace..shhh!  This is a gift from the Senior All Night Party!) 

- A beautiful pearl bracelet and earrings set that matches the pearl necklaces given to the graduates from the 
school at graduation practice is also being offered (But they don’t know, so don’t tell!). 

- The pearl bracelet and earrings set are priced at $40/set. 
- The bracelet and earrings will be distributed to the parents at the Baccalaureate Mass Reception. 
- NOTE: We have 51 sets with the same clasp as the necklace.  These will be sold first.   Additionally, we have sets 

with a similar clasp that will then be sold. 
- Orders must be submitted online by April 28. 
- Please click on this google form link to order the bracelet and earrings. 

 
Through the Years Graduation Banners 

- Looking for a graduation party decoration?  This is a great way to show off pictures of your graduate from 
kindergarten through senior year!  These banners will contain graduation caps that will match our Mercy 
maroon with gold lettering.  Each cap will display a grade level (K-12).  On the back on each, will be a clothes pin, 
allowing you to attach a picture from that year.   

- The cost of each banner is $20.  They will be available for pickup at the 
Baccalaureate Mass Reception. 

- Orders must be submitted online by April 28. 
- Please click on this google form link to order the graduation banner. 

 
Would you like to sponsor a vendor and make a donation to SANP? 

- Use this link to sign up to make a donation or sponsor / co-sponsor a vendor at the SANP! 
 
Questions?  Please contact us: 
SANP Co-Chairs: Katy O’Brien (Katyjallad@gmail.com) & Leslie Ahmad (Leslieahmad@gmail.com) 
Fundraising Chair: Emily Maroun (emilymaroun@gmail.com or 216-338-4893)  
 
We thank you in advance for your support,  The Mercy Senior All Night Planning Committee 
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